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Welcome and take a look at what we will be doing this week:            Oct. 31, 2016 
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 Language Arts
We are off and running as second grade readers!  Our next few weeks will continue to focus on reading nonfiction books.  This will give students the opportunity to read about topics that they already know a lot about and also ones they are interested in, but may know little about.  I am interested in seeing my students getting excited about all sorts of nonfiction books! They have also been writing nonfiction stories during Writer’s Workshop. Children at this age are bursting at the seams with information to share on topics they are interested in!

This unit capitalizes on that by allowing students to write and teach about areas of expertise.  Topics will most likely vary between animals, sports, video games, etc.  I look forward to this unit as it usually is a class favorite. 
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 Math

      We have been working on place value this past couple of weeks and will continue to do so for the upcoming week. We will be modeling umbers within 1000 with place value disks and comparing two numbers which are 3-digit each   (for example:  234 < 425 or 200+30+4 < 425)
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 Spelling

             We will be working on the “ake” family this week.  Spelling homework is due Friday. 
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 COSI
     We will be having COSI come to school on Wednesday.  This is a great science-based program in which the boys and girls will have time to explore the human body through hands-on experiences.  They will have an all-school assembly and then each grade level is able to work through the activities at specific times during the school day. 
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Conferences
     We will have a second night of conferences on Wednesday and a final night the following Thursday.  If you aren’t sure of your scheduled time, please send me an email.
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Halloween Party

     The Halloween party was a huge success!  The boys and girls looked GREAT, and they had a terrific time.  Thank you to all those who helped, and a big thank you to Mrs. Riebe for putting it all together. 
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Picture Retakes

     Picture Retakes will be Friday Nov. 4
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    Amy Vernick




      amy.vernick@riversideschools.net


Important Dates Coming Up


Nov. 2- Conferences


Nov. 4- Picture Retakes


Nov. 4- Bowling 6:30-7:30


Nov. 8- NO SCHOOL Election Day


Nov. 9- LSA meeting 7:00


Nov. 10- Conferences


Nov. 11- Veteran’s Day


Nov. 23-25- NO SCHOOL -Thanksgiving
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